
 
 
Subject: Didn't this happen in District of North Vancouver, also? 
From: Monica Craver <mecraver@shaw.ca> 
Date: Fri, 01 Jun 2007 09:30:11 -0700 
To: fonvca@fonvca.org 
Isn't this just like a "blast from the past", when the District of North Vancouver also looked the other way while 
mountain bikers cut down mature trees on DNV alpine land to construct daredevil jumps, etc.? Look where it got 
us. First mountain bikers come in illegally, then they bully everybody to let them stay. The same story over and 
over again.  When will the authorities stop being scammed by mountain bikers?  Remember Dan Cowan and the 
Watchamacallit Structure/Trail? Many have already forgotten, and invited him to the Lynn Valley Day 
celebrations, this year, like a hero. For shame!  
  
Those who forget the past (or do not learn from the past), are condemned to repeat it. In the era of "sound 
bites", many have very short memories. 
  
--Monica Craver-- 
http://www.nowtoronto.com/issues/2007-04-26/news_story.php  


